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April 11, 2016 

SENT VIA E-MAIL 

Canadian Human Rights Tribunal 

160 Elgin Street, 11th Floor 

Ottawa, Ontario K1A 1J4 

Attention: Dragisa Adzic, Registry Operations 
E-mail: dragisa.adzic@chrt-tcdp.gc.ca 

Dear Mr. Adzic: 

Re: First Nations Child and Family Caring Society v. Canada, Tribunal File T1340/7008 

Our client Chiefs of Ontario is in receipt of the clarifications sent by Canada with regard to 

additional information after the federal budget was announced.   We have also reviewed the submissions 

of the First Nations Child and Family Caring Society and agree with the FNCFCS’s submissions. As 

noted by FNCFCS, Canada’s recent submissions provide insufficient detail about Canada’s proposed 

immediate relief with respect to Ontario First Nations which permit additional comment by COO. Our 

client also urges the Tribunal to issue orders for immediate relief based on our client’s prior submissions, 

and to remain seized of the matter.   

Should you have any questions about any of the above please do not hesitate to contact the 

undersigned. 

Yours truly, 

 

Olthuis, Kleer, Townshend LLP 

 
MAGGIE WENTE 

MEW/  

cc: Jonathan Tarlton, Melissa Chan, Counsel for Attorney General of Canada (via email) 

Daniel Poulin and Sarah Pentney, Counsel for the Canadian Human Rights Commission (via email) 

David Taylor, Sébastien Grammond, Sarah Clarke and Anne Levesque, Counsel for First Nations Child and Family Caring 

Society of Canada  (via email) 

David Nahwegabow and Stuart Wuttke Counsel for the Assembly of First Nations (via email) 

Justin Safayeni Counsel for Amnesty International (via email) 
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